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From: Katrina Voss

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: DO NOT want an extension to the Emergency Bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 12:27:14 PM

Hi there

I DO NOT want an extension to the emergency powers bill until October 2022. My
children deserve to grow up in a liberal democracy. This is what I have voted for. Do not
extend those powers, it is an unnecessary over reach and not democratic.

Furthermore, a close friend of mine has struggled with severe mental illness caused in no

small part by mandates imposed by this bill. He is not alone. Mental health has caused
more pain to people by the restrictions enforced than the corona virus has.

DO not extend the bill.

Regards,
Katrina Voss
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